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Sent: 25 May 2012 14:14
To: Planning
Subject: Welwyn Hatfield Council Online Planning - Comment . Th il

Application Number: W6/2012/0766/EM

Name:

Address: 179 Parkway, Welwyn Garden City AL8 6JA Comment Type: Object

Comment: I consider that the proposed plans for the above extension will have a negative
effect on myself, my property and gardens. I consider the current planning dimensions are
out of character for this area. I therefore object to the current proposal. I suggest that
the planned extension is reduced in length enabling it to remain in line with neighbouring
one storey extensions, and that it is reduced in height in order to minimize the
overbearing appearance from my property, which will ultimately reduce daylight into my own
extension. It is highly important to acknowledge that any proposed extension of this size
would need to be at least one metre from the neighbouring boundary in order to {1}Allow
some additional light to my property and {2} to provide suitable space for the builder to
carry out the proposed work as it would be impossible for work to be done that would
impinge on my side of the boundary.



